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Dear Y2 Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to send you your child’s end of year report which you should receive in an envelope today.

We hope you enjoy reading the report and seeing how much your child has achieved. We continue to be so

proud of your children and their positive attitude to school life and learning. As in previous years, effort

grades have also been included as we believe that it is helpful for you to know how much effort your child

puts into each subject area. Our effort grades this year are: 1=Excellent, 2=Good, 3=Satisfactory. We hope

most children put in at least good effort for each curriculum area.

By law we need to offer you a chance to talk about the report with your child’s current teacher, if you so

wish. If you would like this to happen, please contact the school office. We will then be in touch with you

to arrange a convenient time for a telephone conversation.

As you know, next year your child’s teachers will be Mr Lyle and Mrs Allen.

With thanks for all your support this year. We really appreciate it and all of us here at Welton would like to

say a big thank you.

With best wishes,

Mr J Snell

Head Teacher



Mr Lyle

Hello and welcome to Kingfisher Class! I cannot wait to be your teacher and welcome you all in

September to our wonderful classroom where we will get to see you all show what superb

individuals you all are. I’m really excited to be teaching you all next year. I will be teaching you

all day on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning.

In my spare time, I love to spend time with my family and friends. I have two boys - Henry and

Hugo - who certainly keep me on my toes. I also enjoy playing sports and going for runs - I am

looking forward to teaching you PE next year. I’ve had a sneak peek at lots of your throwing at

‘Sponge the Teacher’.

I hope you all have a lovely summer and I look forward to seeing in September where we can

learn, grow and, most importantly, have fun together.

Mrs Allen

Hello, as you are aware, my name is Mrs Allen, and I am thrilled to be teaching you all again in

Year 3! I am really looking forward to all of the fun learning we will be doing together. I have

been a teacher for many years, and have taught lots of children, from Reception to Year 6. I will

be teaching you on Wednesday afternoons, Thursdays and Fridays.

I have two small boys, and so when I am not teaching I spend lots of time outdoors, going on

adventures with them. We love going to the beach, and going on bike rides!


